
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

	

 
 
Ordinance:  O-27-21 
 
Title:  Cellco Partnership, d/b/a Verizon Wireless – Lease Agreement  
 
Date:  August 19, 2021 
 
 
This ordinance approves the lease for certain City-owned property within the City of Annapolis 
between Cellco Partnership, d/b/a Verizon Wireless and the City of Annapolis. The Director of 
Planning and Zoning anticipates this will generate approximately $10,000 a year in revenue for 
the City. 
 
Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Analyst 
 


